

## INTERNATIONAL BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS,

900 Seventh Street, NW Washington, DC 20001 202.833.7000 www.ibew.org

LONNIE R. STEPHENSON International President

SAM J. CHILIA International Secretary-Treasurer December 7, 2016

Mr. Guy D. Peterson Business Manager IBEW Local Union 400 PO Box 1256 Wall, NJ 07719

Dear Brother Peterson:

I received a copy of the letter dated November 30, 2016, from CBI Executive Director Robert Nevin regarding the successful refueling outage at Oyster Creek Nuclear Station, and wanted to extend my appreciation to you and the members Local Union 400 for a job well done.

For Mr. Nevin to take the time to write and express his satisfaction that the work performed "was completed, safety, on schedule, within budget, and with excellent quality" is evidence of the outstanding quality and professionalism of the work performed by Local Union 400 members.

Please extend my best wishes to all for a job well done.

Season's Greetings!

Fraternally yours,

Lonnie R. Stephenson International President

LRS:jls

Copy to Donald C. Siegel, International Vice President, IBEW Third District